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Dear Sir/ Madam,
I am writing to voice my opinion on the proposed abortion law reform. I do not believe we have the right to take
 the life of anyone let alone an innocent child who cannot speak up for themselves.
In my opinion it is called murder.
I was given the option 37 years to voluntarily abort my child and I chose not to, it turned out to be not one baby
 but twins, they are now 37 years and have given me great joy and I am so pleased i did not take the advice of
 my doctor otherwise I would have missed out on so much and now beautiful grandchildren.
Spend money on counselling women there is always alternatives in every situation.

Regards
Maureen Bannister
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